

Summer is Here!

From Our Franky Frog 3 Year Old Class

May 1, 2021

Dear Parents,

It's hard to believe we are entering our last month of school! I am so proud of the children and their progress over the past couple of months.

April was a busy month. We enjoyed planting seeds and watching them grow in the window. We also enjoyed watching the caterpillars turn into butterflies. In the next week, we will get to release them. Thank you for bringing eggs for the easter egg hunt. We had so much fun watching them hunt for eggs on our new playground.

The next three weeks will be filled with many activities and we will be busy getting ready for graduation. This month's theme is "All Creatures Great and Small," as we review Noah's Ark. We will also be incorporating fun, outdoor themes, as well.

Our monthly "fun" damentals are: Sound / Recognition for Letters Vv and Zz, Number 10, Diamond Shape, Colors Review and Character Development ~ Dependable. We will conclude our Creatures Unit on May 19, with an In School Field Trip with Killian's Dad showing and teaching us about Reptiles.

It has been so wonderful getting to know the children these past few months. They have a special place in my heart. We are so grateful to have such wonderful families here at CUMC Preschool! I hope you all have a fantastic and safe summer! I hope to see all the parents at the Graduation Walk on May 21st!

Warmly,

Cierra Banks

(540) 717-4120 cierra_banks@aol.com



